Denton Independent School District

Equipment for New Denton High School
August 23, 2022

SUMMARY:
The current band trailer for Denton High School is nearing end of life. As part of the equipment
purchases for the new high school we are purchasing a new customized band trailer for fine arts use.

BOARD GOAL:
Growth & Management - demonstrate effective and efficient management of district resources

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
Each high school has a full semi-trailer to transport band and fine arts equipment as needed for student
purposes. Over time the trailers reach end of life and through district purchase and/or donation we repair
and replace the trailers as needed.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
This purchase will be made utilizing a CPTA Contract through Belton ISD.
This purchase is being brought for approval in accordance with the District’s CH (local)
policy.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
The cost will be borne by district budget with possible partial reimbursement through donation. As noted
in the quote there is potential for material cost escalation.

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
Passage will allow the district to maintain equipment in an operable and up to date state.

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the purchase be approved

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Scott Niven, Deputy Superintendent
Cindy Willis, Director of Purchasing

ATTACHMENTS:
None

APPROVAL:
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:

Signature of Superintendent:




